
      
  

Welcome back for the exciting 2019 school year! 
 
Dear Families, 
We are excited to begin a new school year. Our wonderful staff are going to do their utmost to 
provide the best education possible for students in the community. We welcome back Zoe 
Smithies who has returned after a year’s leave from teaching. It is wonderful to have her back. Zoe 
will be teaching in Junior 2. Special welcome to Melinda Hazel, who is Anne and AJ’s daughter. 
Melinda will be teaching in Middle 3. Jayde Jacobs is our new Preschool teacher, Katie O’Brien 
continues as Transition teacher. Rosie Landsberg is teaching Junior 3 and Pat Hancock is in 
Middle 1. It is a special year for Marcus Williams who has his first class with Middle 2.  
 
We began the year last week with some excellent lessons to help us become better teachers. We 

also had Mass and a Smoking Ceremony with Elaine Gorey. 

 
 

Meet the Teachers Evening 
You are invited to see the classrooms and meet 

the teachers from 5.15pm on Wednesday  
13th February. 

Then stay for a BBQ at 6pm outside the Canteen. 
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